THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

School o. s«neering
Oftice of the Dean
4010 Learned Hall, Lawrence, Kansas 66045
913-864-3881

March 4, 1980

Mr. Robert W. Reid

Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-148

Dear Mr. Reid:

The attached statement of financial considerations is in support ,f the
renewal of License R-78 pursuant to 10 CRF 50.33 (f). This letter is to certify

that future budgets for the School of Engineering will include support at the
level indicated under Section 2.

Sincerely,
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Cavid C. Kraft
Dean
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